
Dear Book Enthusiast, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming audience response event focused on the latest 

literary releases and beloved classics! 

Event Details: 

• Date: Saturday, April 15, 2023 

• Time: 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

• Location: The Grand Library, 123 Book St, Booktown 

Join fellow book lovers for an afternoon filled with engaging discussions, passionate debates, 

and the opportunity to share your thoughts on your recent reads. 

RSVP: 

Please respond by April 10, 2023, to confirm your attendance. You can reply to this email or call 

us at (555) 123-4567. 

We hope to see you there and share in the joy of literature together! 

Happy Reading! 

Sincerely, 

The Book Enthusiasts Club 


